
The Academy has increased the number of students in the last several years.  Due to continued growth 

in the student population, some classes may reach capacity and have a waiting list.  Many parents are 

seeing the advantages that BCA offers them and are willing to pay for a quality Christian Education.  

One other small factor that has helped our growth  is the fact that some parents were awarded the   

Opportunity Scholarship Program. OSP recipients only represent 5% of the student body, but by their 

choice to use their Scholarship here at BCA, we have been blessed.  

BCA will not be able to accommodate teacher request/preference.  All teachers are well qualified.  They 

desire to develop positive relationships with students and their parents.  Students at each grade level 

attend BCA in God’s good providence and their class placement is ultimately in His control.  

Registration for current students will open on January 26th for the 2018-2019 school term.  The steps 

for completing the enrollment process are as follows: 

 Step 1:  Tuition and Lunch Accounts must be current to register for the 2018-2019 school term. 

 Step 2:  Turn in the Re-Enrollment form along with the Registration Fee to the school office.   

   Students will not be placed  on the list until the fee has been paid.  Receive an  

                       “Early Registration Discount” if paid by March 29.   

   Note:  There is no guarantee for current students if classrooms reach capacity  

   before March 29.  

  

Two good reasons to enroll early:   

 1) $125.00 registration discount per family (if completed by March 29 and classes have not 

   reached capacity). 

 2) Secure your place in the academy.  If classrooms reach capacity, students (current and 

   new) will be placed on a waiting list. 

 

Registration for new students will begin January 30, 2018. 

IMPORTANT RE-ENROLLMENT INFORMATION 

FOR CURRENT STUDENTS 


